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Dear Parents and Carers 
  
During the Half Term holidays, schools have been asked to continue to be active in 
responding to positive covid cases.  
  
If any of your children develop symptoms or are tested before 5pm on Sunday 30th 
May 2021 please can you let us know by ringing 0778 8328014. We will check this 
phone up to and including 3rd June 2021.   
 
It is important that you let us know the outcome of any tests received before 3rd June 
2021 so we can alert other close contacts who would then need to isolate.  
 
Thank you for your continued co-operation.  
  
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Mrs Jilly Garland, Interim Head of School,  
North Star 82° 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
0117 377 2175 
      

  
 


